
   

       24th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Free Online ‘Parenting Teenagers’ Workshops 

 

You may have seen and heard in the news about young people being at increasing 

risk within their local community.  They face issues and choices which their parents 

and carers have never had to face, and it can be difficult to know where to turn. 

 

Parents and carers have a big role to play in keeping children safe.  Trying to support 

a teenager can be a stressful, tiring and thankless task, and it is often hard to know 

where to go for help and confidential advice. 

 

Over the coming month we – TMBSS and West Mercia Exploitation Team - will be 

offering free, one-hour online workshops on the topic of Parenting Teenagers with the 

focus on both increasing awareness of the issues for young people and promoting 

positive communication between.  These sessions will be offered through the online 

forum Teams and you can take part either during the day or in the evening.  Topics 

covered will include: 

 

• Understanding text talk, slang and apps 

• What is ‘normal’ teenage behaviour and what is not 

• How to have difficult conversations about difficult things 

• Helping your child to keep themselves safe, both in person and online 

• Finding people that can help and how to contact them 

 

There will also be an opportunity to ask any questions you may have at the end. 

 

The workshops will take place on Wednesday 29th September at 10.30-11.30am and 

6.00pm-7.00pm and on Thursday 14th October at 1.00pm-2.00pm and 6.00-7.00pm. 

 

For more information, please see the leaflet attached.  If you would like to express an 

interest and receive the link, please contact either Rebecca Watters at TMBSS on 

(01746) 764733 or Karen Perry at karen.perry@westmercia.pnn.police.uk. 

 

 

 

 

Rebecca Watters and Karen Perry 

 

 



     



 


